
OFFICE OF THE CITY CLERK 

 

SUBLETTE, KS                                   SEPTEMBER 8, 2020  

   

The Governing Body of the City of Sublette, Kansas met in regular session at City Hall at 

7:00 p.m. with Mayor Lawrence Hoerman presiding and the following members of the City 

Council present:   James Barber, Leon Birney, Tom Stoppel and Jason Vaughn.  Also 

present were City Superintendent Daylen Elsey and City Clerk Jeannie Trigg.   

 

The minutes of the last regular meeting and were approved as distributed with a motion by 

Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Vaughn.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 

Mayor Hoerman discussed that the SPARK Task Force has been working on distributing 

Federal CARES Act funding with the Coronavirus Relief expenses; a Resolution needs to 

be passed.  A motion was made by Councilmember Barber, seconded by Councilmember 

Birney to approve City of Sublette Coronavirus Relief Fund Resolution #090820; a 

Resolution Securing the health, safety, and economic well-being of our residents is the 

Sublette City Council’s top priority.  The motion carried 4-0. 

  

Superintendent Elsey gave the monthly water report.  He reported on Street Sealing; they  

got Deal Avenue and Pike Street finished before weather hit.  He discussed the Deal 

Avenue street repairs. The Council discussed parking of trucks and trailers in town. He 

discussed replacing the heads on the Morris well engine; Johnson had the lowest bid. He 

asked for permission to buy trees.  A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, 

seconded by Councilmember Barber to buy trees not to exceed $1500.00.  The motion 

carried 4-0. 

 

The Council discussed possible trash issues after the landfill moves to Satanta.   

 

The Chamber would like to get permission to block off Inman Street for Fall Fest on 

October 29th from 5:00 to 8:30 p.m.  A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, 

seconded by Councilmember Stoppel to allow the Chamber to block of Inman Street for 

the Fall Fest.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 

A motion was made by Councilmember Birney, seconded by Councilmember Vaughn to 

approve and allow payment of the bills as distributed.  The motion carried 4-0.  

 

Councilmember Barber made a motion to adjourn at 8:49 p.m., seconded by 

Councilmember Vaughn.  The motion carried 4-0. 

 

                                                                                                    CITY CLERK  
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